
FIRE trial during COVID-19 outbreak

Dear FIRE investigators,

• COVID-19 outbreak represents an enormous challenge for healthcare systems and 

professionals worldwide. It has our full understanding and support if research unrelated

to COVID-19 has lower priority at this time.

Still, please consider that FIRE trial is:

• a study regarding in-hospital strategy with no drug involved in randomization

• MI patients are and will continue to receive coronary artery angiography and PCI 

Thus, FIRE is actually open for enrollment

• Obviously, avoid to enroll COVID-19 + or COVID-19 suspected patients

• We will limit communications and requests to sites until we see a more stable situation

• For any question, please feel free to contact us (simone.biscaglia@gmail.com or 

cmpglc@unife.it)

Most of all: stay safe!

United       we        stand!
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